MINUTES, HENDERSON CITY COUNCIL, Wednesday, May 5, 2021
Special meeting called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Mayor Paul Menne at the Community Building meeting room-present were council members Amy Hardel, Randy Tiegs, Steve Sellner and Janet Boese.  Also present were Jeff Steinborn, Chris Knutson Rachael Miller and 8 residents of the South 3rd Street 200 Block to discuss problems with the newly constructed street.  
Randy Tiegs opened the meeting by summarizing the residents concerns and the reason he and Council Member Sellner called the special meeting.
Engineer Chris Knutson went over various options.  Residents and city council members and city staff spent time going over, reviewing, and refining these options.

I t was decided that Council Members Steve Sellner and Randy Tiegs would work with the City Engineer and residents to come up with a solution-a meeting was set for Friday, May 7at 12:30 P.M. (later modified to 11:30) to review

Mayor Menne adjourned the meeting at 8:15 P.M. 
Respectfully Submitted   Lon Berberich, City Clerk.
